dk

QETHE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Grade 3 Newsletter — February 2024 in Review

Introduction... For
being the  shortest
month of the vyear, it
seemed like February
lasted forever! I'm glad
to see warmer weather
return!

In  English Language,
we started our novel

study of Anne of Green
Gables. We learned
about and practiced
kindness. Spelling and
quizzes continue to be
a part of our learning.
We confinued using
kidsa-z.com to practice
reading.

In  Mathematics, we
finished our study of
adding or subtracting
3-digit numbers with
regrouping. We then
started a unit on data
and graphing.

In Social Studies, we
stfarfted a  unit  on
Ancient Greece.

In Science, we began
a unit on learning
about force and
motion.

In Art, we learned to
make origami figures,
such as a jumping frog
and a bird.

Happy February!

IMPORTANT DATES:

5 March - Spelling Bee -
class competition

12 March — Spelling Bee —
school finals

17 March — Saint Patrick's
Day

21 March - First day of
Spring




